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I	support	a	legislated	fair	price	for	solar.	My	retailer	charges	me	three	times	as	
much	as	I	get	paid	for	the	solar	I	export	to	the	grid.	NSW	needs	a	legislated,	
minimum	feed	in	tariff	that	that	represents	the	true	value	of	solar,	which	means	
recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar.	A	fair	feed-in	tariff	would	encourage	more	people	to	go	solar	and	
reduce	the	demand	on	the	grid.




